
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 20 By Councillor Rust for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 24 June 2021 

   

Question  In an answer to a supplementary question at a previous 

council meeting in April 2021 by the Finance and Resources 

Convener, it was stated that Transport Scotland had paid 

Sustrans directly to design the Lanark Road, Longstone, 

Murrayburn Road, Slateford Road and Braid schemes.  

Please can the Convener explain this rather unusual funding 

arrangement and why design of these schemes was not 

covered by the Council through Spaces for People funds. 
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